
 

  

  

 
All Clinical Staff, 
 
We are experiencing a test delay for the PKSM (Streptomycin Level) test. We are diligently working to 
resolve the issue as quickly as possible. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. If you have any 
questions, please contact our Client Service Team at extension 4120 or via email @ 
ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Groshong, MD PhD 
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
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